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- s ' university plaza
Georgla State UnlverS|ty atlanta, georgia 30303
Department of Real Estate and Urban Affairs
School of Business Administration

November 20, 1975

Dr. James A. Graaskamp
Graduate School of Business
1155 Observatory Drive
University of Wisconsin
Madison, Wisconsin 53706

Dear Dr. Graaskamp:

Enclosed is a copy of my paper entitled "Computer Applications of PERT
to Real Estate Project Analysis'" which will be presented in the Computer
Applications for Real Estate Analysis Session, at the A,R.E.U.,E.A,
meetings in December.

I look forward to meeting with you at that time.

Since ly,

Nicholas Ordway
mf

Enclosure



THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712

Department of Finance
Area Code 512 471-7111

December 10, 1975

Dr, James A. Graaskamp
Graduate School of Business
1155 Observatory Drive

The University of Wisconsin
Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Jim:

I am looking forward to seeing you in Dallas at our AREUEA session on

computer applications for real estate analysis. For your information, we

will be located in the Convention Center in Room N217 which has a seating
capacity of 115. Our time and date is 10:30 a.m. on Sunday, December 28, 1975,
We will have a head table with one microphone, and hopefully a large and
inspired audience, plus speakers, discussants, and session chairman,

You have, hopefully, received papers from our four paper presenters. Please
let me know immediately if you have not. So far, I have received a paper
only from Paul Wendt at Georgia.

Have a Merry Christmas and enjoyable holiday season. See you in Dallas.
Sincerely,

s

Stephen A. Pyhrr
Associate Professor of Real Estate
and Finance



University~of Oklahoma 307 West Brooks, Room 200  Norman, Oklahoma 73069

Division of Finance
College of Business Administration December 17, 1975

Professor James Graaskamp
College of Business
University of Wisconsin
Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Professor Graaskamp:

Enclosed is the complete draft of the paper that Elton Scott and I
will present at Dallas. I would like to apologize for the belatedness
of this work.

Hope you enjoy the Christmas holidays and I look forward to seeing you
in Dallas.

Sincerely,

G ity

Daniel B. Kohlhepp
Assistant Professor of
Business Administration

DBK:mjh
Enclosure



